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PR-2020-004708  
SI-2020-001411 – SITE PLAN 

 

COMMENTS: 

 No adverse comment to Site Plan.  
 

For information purposes only: The proposed development is over one mile from Bernalillo 
County roads. Please provide a courtesy electronic copy  of the TIA to Julie Luna 
(jaluna@bernco.gov) at Bernalillo Public. Bernalillo County is working through the TIA process 
for a 200-student, private school north of Osuna Rd. on Edith Blvd. 

 
CC:  
Jeanne Wolfenbarger, City of Albuquerque 
Matt Grush, City of Albuquerque 
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